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This bill would devastate the local ag economy! Local farms are already working on 

paper thin margins and this bill if passed could put many over the brink. Farms would 

be forced to mechanize, costing many farm workers their jobs in an already tough 

economy. This would also place Oregon farmers at a disadvantage to their 

competition in neighboring states who aren’t bound by the same rigid regulations. If 

the farm workers want to be unionized let them form a union of their own accord. Not 

through a back room board that even the farm worker didn’t vote for!  


